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Pelindo Daya Sejahtera Entered the Top 3
Best Companies in the 2023 Menaker Award
from the Indonesian Ministry of Manpower
Admin -- 04 December 2023

Jakarta, December 2, 2023 - Pelindo Daya Sejahtera (PDS) closed the year 2023 with a brilliant

achievement. Friday, December 01, 2023 at Balai Sarbini, Jakarta, PDS attended the Naker Awards from

the Ministry of Manpower of the Republic of Indonesia after being declared in the top 3 Best Companies in

the Large Scale Company Category.



The category is given to large companies that comply with applicable laws and regulations. In addition, PDS

has also met several other criteria such as opportunities to work for all genders and groups, labor

absorption from residents around the company, to the number of fresh graduates working at PDS. These

various aspects prove that PDS is a large company that is committed to the welfare of workers.

Specifically, Dr. Hj Ida Fauziyah, M.Si, Minister of Manpower said that this category is given to companies

that successfully run their business in Indonesia. Ida Fauziyah added that this success is accompanied by

the company's consistency to contribute to national employment growth through the growth of new

workforce placements as well as inclusiveness and disability friendliness, "This company also pays attention

to the welfare and fulfillment of labor rights," said the Minister of Manpower.


